Ascaill Belvidere BFIVIDERF AVENUE

STREET TREE PLANTING PROPOSALS - OCT 2023

The North East Inner City Greening Strategy, building on the progress to date in developing a healthier and greener environment for the residents and local stakeholders of the NEIC, and following on from a series of public meetings and feedback to date, wishes to update local residents on the current proposed plans for Belvidere Avenue.

The proposed greening intervention, is in the form of tree pit buildouts in the carriageway. They have been designed based on site constraints, feedback to date and to provide the best layout for the overall street/local residents and to provide the best growing conditions for the trees. The pits will be finished with a raised granite kerb surround, temporary chestnut pale fencing and when fully planted, will include a tree, under planting and a maintenance regime.

Similar projects can be seen on James Joyce Street, St Brigid's Rd Upper and Sean McDermott Street.

The positioning of trees is based on the following considerations:

- · Location of above and below ground utilities
- Parking provision small reduction in parking spaces
- Street architectural character
- · Road Safety
- Residents' feedback and support to date.

We'd like to hear your views on these proposals.



Street tree planting on Seán McDermott Street Lower 2022

How to make your views known

Contact: Peter Ensor:



Online comment: https://consultation.dublincity.ie/parks/neic-gs-consultation-2



By email: streetplanting@csrlandplan.ie By mail: CSR, Gainsboro House, 24 Suffolk Street, Dublin 2, D02 KF65



Please make your views known by Friday 17th November 2023





This project is being undertaken by Dublin City Council Parks & Landscaping Service as an action of the Greening Strategy for the North East Inner City to improve parks, streets and amenities in the area.





